
Bremen Chamber of Commerce 
October Meeting Minutes 
 
8 AM at Nisco 
 
15 members attended 
 
Thank you to Nisco for holding this months meeting held by manager Leah Oden, who started 22 years 
ago at Nisco on the floor is now the manager of the Bremen location.  Next months meeting will be held 
November 13th at 8 AM at Bremen Castings. 
 
Bremen Community Cares had a proposal for the Live Windows to start at 5:30 instead of 6 PM so people 
could enjoy the windows while getting darker outside & focus a little more on the windows.   The chamber 
took a unanimous vote to keep all times as is, due to the advertisement for the ceremony had already 
been posted.   However, we will take another look at this proposal next year.  Last year, we had 9 
windows that participated in the Live Windows Ceremony.  
 
The Town lighting ceremony will begin at 6 PM, the actual lights will come on at 7pm & Mr. & Mrs. Claus 
are due to arrive at 7 PM.  
 
Mr. & Mrs. Claus work very hard each year, so we are putting together a gift basket to show them how 
much we appreciate them putting their personal time in for our community.  We are accepting all 
donations up to December 9th (they can be dropped off at the Town Hall). 
 
The Chamber is always open for new locations to host the monthly meetings.  The company will host the 
first part of the meeting to educate us on what their company does & also gets a spotlight for the monthly 
Chamber newsletter.  Every month we keep getting more & more members to attend our Chamber 
meetings & we get to learn about our local businesses.   Speaking of, the Chamber renewals are coming 
due in January, we are open to any thoughts & suggestions & how to get more companies to sign up.  
 
Looking forward to seeing everyone next month at Bremen Castings! 
 
 
 


